
Date: September 29, 1998. 
To: Academic Programs Division Committee Members. 
From: Craig S. Campbell, Chair, Academic Programs. 
Re: Beginning of quarter. 

Hope you all are getting a better start on your quarter than I am. Remember that this year 
we will be meeting in an office in Tod Hall together with Q2S and Curriculum committee people 
and will have some secretarial help. Please fill out the calendar included marking the times you 
CANNOT meet. I will let you know shortly when our first meetings will be. 

Also Nancy White has suggested that the LATEST date that conversion materials can be 
turned in to Curriculum and Programs committees might be February 1st (most will have done it 
before this, we hope). Does this date sound OK to most of you? 




